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Shannon Cummings, Mark Baker, and Daniel Baker
19885 Mella Drive, Volcano, CA

We object to the building of a 5G tower so near to our dense neighborhood. Often the reason we move up here is to avoid
things like this that more are used in the city's area. The data is clear that there are many negative health effects from this
technology. To offer this is in blatant disregard to conclusive science and if pushed further we will take this as a threat to
us directly with ill intent of bodily harm intended upon us.

Thanks to the time taken and work done by the diligent citizens nearby, we have taken a poll and we are with great
emotion not interested in having a tower built in the vicinity of our homes. They/we take our free time with no monetary
compensation to address this matter. We are already at a deficit as having to take our energy doing away with this
inconvenience at best thrust upon us. Everyone else involved is being paid for their time. We may seek compensation for
ours in the future through more legal avenues if this is pursued further.

Terrify us no more with your ambitions. At this time, we tell you as a community a near-unanimous NO. Take your tower
elsewhere far away from us.

We will all be attending the meeting tomorrow night if there are no last-minute changes that try to prevent us from doing
SO.


https://www.google.com/maps/search/19885+Mella+Drive,+Volcano,+CA?entry=gmail&source=g

